Sam Learning

Yr2 all had training last week on how to use Sam Learning website as a way of
raising attainment in Literacy and Maths.

Mrs Mannering showed everybody on the smartboard the we all worked in pairs to
log on and put in our passwords.

It was good fun!

Pupils quickly learned how to use the site and were having a go at all sorts of things
including KS 3 art, Spanish and science!

All Yr2 pupils can now access this site from any computer for free.. For those without
internet don't forget the library has computers that are free for all to use. After Easter
when our library and ICt are all working we will try to timetable sessions for access
for all.

Login details are in their reading record books.

Happy Learning!




